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Representative Subeck Statement on Republican Bills to 
Deregulate Childcare 

MADISON – Today, Assembly Republicans passed several bills aimed at deregulating the child 
care industry that do nothing to address the child care crisis in the state. Representative Lisa 
Subeck released the following statement.  

“Republicans are once again pretending that they care about working families in this state. If 
they really wanted to make sure that parents could have quality, affordable childcare in 
Wisconsin, they would join us in supporting Governor Evers’ Child Care Counts proposal to get 
our child care professionals the resources they need.” 

Rep. Subeck has represented the 78th Assembly District since 2015 and serves as Chair of the 
Assembly Democratic Caucus.  
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